
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Star Steppers and Maverick Mixers are selling raffle tickets for a chance 
to win the beautiful handmade (82x88) quilt, done by Tammy Robertson, 
that’s shown above. Tickets are $1 each, and the quilt drawing will be held on 
Saturday, Oct. 12, 2024, at the 2024 ASSDF Fall Festival in White Hall, AR, 
during the evening dance (contact info revised June 1, 2024).

Please see any member of the Star Steppers or the Maverick Mixers for more 
info, or for tickets. You can also contact these folks if you have any questions:

Kathy Tankersly: (870) 718-0571
Lanita Hammett: (501) 889-4679
Nancy Finney: (501) 551-6144
Kim Fox: (501) 416-5260


